
 

 
 
 
Ref: LD/RHi/Book Fair 
 

22nd November 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Scholastic Book Fair 2021 
 

On Monday 29th November until Thursday 2nd December, the iCentre at Barr Beacon School will be 
hosting the annual Scholastic Book Fair. Throughout the week pupils will have the opportunity to 
browse the amazing selection of books available this year. Year 7 and 8 pupils will visit the iCentre 
during their Accelerated Reader lessons and pupils in other year groups can access the iCentre 
during their break times. 
 
Pupils will return home with a wishlist, collected from the iCentre upon entry to the book fair, upon 
which you can follow the link bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay or scan the QR code on the wishlist to 
reach the order page. On the order page you can enter ‘Barr Beacon School’ or the postcode located 
at the bottom of this letter, where you can decide which books on the wishlist you would like to 
purchase and provide payment directly to Scholastic. We cannot accept any payment with cash or 
card in school. 
 
Once you have made your payment online, pupils must return the payment reference slip to the 
iCentre to receive your books. To ensure your order is processed in time, please make sure that the 
payment reference is returned before 12:00PM Thursday 2nd December. 
 
If pupils are not sure what books they would enjoy, our iCentre Co-ordinator is always happy to 
discuss their interests and help them reach a decision. From all of us at Barr Beacon School, we hope 
that our pupils thoroughly enjoy indulging in the Scholastic tradition that we have all come to know 
and love.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Ms L Draycott 
Headteacher 
 

 



Paying online with Scholastic 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1. After scanning the QR code 

(alternatively you can enter 

bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay 

into your web browser), you will 

be taken to the page on the 

right. 

Here you can enter ‘The Barr 

Beacon School’ or WS9 0RF. 

2. After entering your details on 

the next page, click the green 

‘Confirm’ button to progress to 

payment information. 

3. Upon reaching this page, you 

can select your preferred 

payment method and confirm 

the amount to pay.  

4. When you have completed payment, you MUST have the pupil return the 

payment reference slip (or the whole wishlist) to the iCentre before 12:00PM 

Thursday 2nd December. 
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